
 

The last day of the year for the children is 

Wednesday 16th December and is definitely 

creeping up on us quickly. Please keep on eye 

on the calendar for upcoming events. 

On Monday the year 5 students will give their 

speeches before the whole school and voting 

will take place on the Tuesday. Year 6 stu-

dents will be going to their high school orien-

tation day. Don’t forget the Mufti for Medical 

day on Thursday to raise money for Stroud 

Lodge. Please wear mufti and bring along a 

gold coin donation. 

Presentation Day 

Our presentation day is on Tuesday 8th 

December for K-2 at 9.30am and 3-6 at 

11.30am. Please read the attached note 

which tells you about the protocols we 

will need to follow. You will also need to  

make sure that you have signed the exter-

nal visitor’s form before you can come 

onto school grounds. Please return the 

RSVP so that the school knows how many 

people will be attending. 

Reports will go home on Wednesday 9th 

December and if you would like to talk to 

your child’s teacher over the phone 

please just ring the school and the 

teacher will ring you back. We are hav-

ing a water fun day for the end of year 

celebration for K-6. One of the activi-

ties is water pistols– so if you have one 

at home or can buy one that would be 

great to send along on the day. We will 

not be able to share water pistols. 

Library books will need to be returned 

next week so that a stocktake can be 

done. There will be no borrowing after 

next week. 

Enjoy you weekend. Take care in the 

sun and the heat! 

Carolyn and Staff.        
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Term 4 

Week 8 

Monday 30th November 

Speeches for leaders 

Tuesday 1st December 

Yr 6 High School Ori-
entation day 

Voting for Leaders 

Thursday 3rd December 

Mufti for Medical day 

Week 9 

Monday 7th December 

End of year Scripture 
assembly 

Tuesday 8th  December 

Presentation Day  

K-2 9.30am 

3-6 11.30am 

Wednesday 9th Decem-
ber 

Reports go home 

Week 10 

Tuesday 15th  Decem-
ber 

Yr 6 Tree Tops excur-
sion 

Wednesday 16th De-
cember 

K-6 Fun Day 

School News 

CAN TEEN  

Week  8  

Monday 
30 
November 

Helen Pundi 
Sam  
Osbourne 
Brooke  
Pritchard 

Week  9  

Monday 7 
December 

Helen Pundi 
Brooke  
Pritchard 
Tanika 
Garnham 

All of 3-6 had a great day at the cricket 

gala day last Wednesday. Thank you to 

Mrs Brewer and Miss Hughes for taking 

them up for the day. Both teachers were 

very proud of the children.  There are 

some photos on the back page of the day. 

We have had a very precious gift given 

to us by the Field family this week. Two 

books written by Thomas Mayor, a fami-

ly friend, were given to our library. These 

books talk abut the Uluru statement and 

how we can all together ‘Find the heart 

of our nation’ The book’s powerful mes-

sage is about understanding the past so 

that we can have a shared future. 

Thanks to the Field family and Thomas. 
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Remember our 4  bees: 

Be caring,  

Be respectful,   

Be responsible and Be 

Fair 

Positive behaviour for learning 

S T R O U D  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  

Please remember to send fruit or 

vegetables to school for our fruit 

break every day. 

Reminders 

We have another group of fantastic learners for this week’s awards. Con-

gratulations to Jake, Joseph, Lily and Evie who all did an outstanding job dis-

playing sportsmanship at the cricket gala day. Congratulations also to 

Thomas (completing the yellow reading box), Sienna (fantastic effort in Fast 

Maths) and Callum (his insightful contributions to class discussions). Ava 

was absent but also did a fantastic effort in Fast Maths. 

Term 4 Week 8 

Monday Walk 

Tuesday Walk 

Wednesday  Walk 

Thursday Dance 

Friday K-6 Class sport 

The children can wear their 

sports uniform on Mondays and  

Fridays and they can wear their 

joggers on the other days when 

they do fitness. 

 

Swimming Scheme 

The school will be conducting  

swimming lessons in tem one 

next year. The whole school 

will participate in lessons once a 

week starting in week 3. Infor-

mation will come home early 

next year.  

School Sport Activities 

Year 6– please remember to bring 

in your Tree Tops note and money. 

Thank you! 
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Photos of our Week 

Cricket and Disco day 














